Thank you for using the Stewardship series may it be a blessing to you and your ministry.  Included within the sermons are highlighted sections.  These highlights coincide with the Power Point presentation.  Each time a highlight section occurs it indicates the need to hit the forward button.  (Note: Some slides have multiple boxes of information)  There are times in each Power Point presentation where a Black Slide will be projected.  This is noted in the text of the sermon.  
In Sermon 3, there is the need to do some calculations concerning your community family income, this will be helpful in showing God’s people the possibilities of ministry through tithing. 
If you have any questions or problems with the program feel free to call Rev. Dennis Bartels at Holy Cross Lutheran Church: 
305-893-0371 or e-mail: dbartels@holycrossministries.com. 
